

St Patrick's Newsletter



Friday 14th September 2018

Our attendance this week is 97.16% Our attendance target is 96%.

Bikes and scooters

Children may now ride their bikes and scooters to school, as you may have noticed we now have bike racks. If your child wishes to do this they **must** bring a safe secure lock to lock their bike/scooter to the bike racks, they must also keep it locked up for the duration of the day. Children must not ride their bike/ scooter in the school grounds. They must dismount at the top of the hill entering the car park. When they are leaving school they must only ride their bike/scooter when they have left the school grounds. We will not take responsibility for any damaged caused to property and any breaking of these rules will result in being banned from using this privilege.

Holiday forms

Please can we remind you that if you wish to take your child on a holiday during term time, an official holiday form must be completed and returned to school in advance to the holiday. These forms are available from the school office. Letters and notes are not acceptable and will not be accepted as a request for absence. Thankyou.



Parent mail

If you are not

already set up with parent mail or are

having issues

regarding parent mail please come

School Calendar

Monday 17th Sept

Cross country competition at Hensingham school (children know who they are)

Thursday 20th Sept

Year 3&4 trip to **Buttermere**

Play in a day—year 5 School nurse in school

Tuesday 25th Sept

Puppet show for whole school

Thursday 27th Sept

Year 5 science show at Lakes college

Monday 8th October

Book fair

Monday 15th October

School photographs

Monday 29th October

Nasal Flu vaccinations for reception up to year 5

Thursday 1st November

All Saints Mass



Hall of Fame



	Cert <u>ificates</u>	Golden Jumpers
Rec	Helen	Oliver
Year 1	Malachy and Xavier	Marnie
Year 2	Lilly and Eva	Alicia
Year 3	Blake	Paris
Year 4	Kitty and Eva	Thomas
Year 5	Jamie and Sofia	Dylan
: I Year 6	Lexi	Molly

and see us at the

school office.

After school clubs

Please let us know if your child would like to attend any of the after school clubs as we still have some places to fill in; football, netball, phunky foods and sugar craft. Choir, netball, mini police, phunky foods and sugar craft all start the week beginning the 24th September.

Reminder

Thankyou.

Please can we remind you to return you flu vaccination and parental consent forms. Thankyou!